Office of Board of Selectmen

143 Main Street, P.O. Box 310, Belmont, New Hampshire 03220-0310
Telephone: (603) 267-8300 Fax: (603) 267-8327

Selectmen’s Meeting
Monday, May 9, 2022, 8:30 a.m.
Belmont Mill, Tioga Meeting Room

Present were Chairman Ruth Mooney, Selectman Jon Pike, Selectman Claude Patten, Jr.,
TA Jeanne Beaudin, Assistant TA Alicia Jipson, Police Chief Mark Lewandoski, and Richard Poirier.

Discussion was had with Mr. Pairier in regard to concerns with an incident that took place
in 2018. No voting took place.

Discussion was had in regard to a recent employee resignation that was given today. No
voting took place.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m.
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